
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Monday, September 25, 2017. 

 
Tomorrow will be an early dismissal day due to a ½ Day Professional Learning  
for staff.  Buses will be leaving our school at 11:30 a.m. 
 
CCS has extended our Food Bank Drive until tomorrow.  If you did not get a chance to  
bring in an item for the Food Bank Drive, you will have until tomorrow morning.  Drop  
off is by the office or Mrs. Debertin’s room.  Thank you In advance for helping us to  
help our community. 
 
We have started a fundraiser new to our school this year.  The Big Box of Cards is a 
set of 33 All Occasion cards for the low price of $33.  That’s only $1 per card, cheaper 
than the Dollar Store!  Our campaign runs from Friday, September 22nd to Tuesday, 
October 10th and our school keeps $10 from every box sold. 
 
Each family will be provided with a starter box of cards and each students gets an 
Order form.  Payment for all boxes sold is to be made when orders are placed.  All 
order forms and payments should be returned on or before Tuesday, October 10th. 
The starter box must be returned only if you are not ordering any boxes, otherwise 
keep it and you will deliver it to one of your customers so please keep it in good  
shape.  Returned boxes must contain all 33 cards. 
 
Please make cheques payable to “Centreville Community School.” 
 
Don’t forget our amazing prizes!!  The top selling class wins a class pizza party.  For 
every three boxes of cards your child sells, their name will be placed in a draw to  
win one of four $25 gift cards!  Mr. Robinson has issued a challenge that the Middle 
School will sell more than the 3-5’s or K-2’s put together. 
 
Any questions, please call the school and leave a message for Mrs. Hitchcock. 
 
This Friday, September 29th, Centreville Community School is encouraging students  
and staff in our school and everyone in our community to wear an orange shirt to  
honour the children who survived the Indian Residential Schools and remember  
those that didn’t. Every Child Matters. We will wear orange shirts in recognition  
of the harm the residential school system did to children’s sense of self-esteem and 
well-being, and as an affirmation of our commitment to ensure that everyone around  
us matters.  For the story behind “Orange Shirt Day” see our website. 
 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
 



Mrs. McIntosh 
 

 
New CCS Website 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 
 
To Access CCS Newsletters 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx 
 

School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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